October 29, 1957

G

Professor C. I. Bliss
The Connecticut Agricultural
Experiment Station
223 Huntington Street
New Haven, Connecticut

My dear Chesters

Thanks for your letter and enclosure of October 21.

I am just back from Minneapolis and Milwaukee.



It is good of you to keep the wolves at bay. I believe Joan would be glad to be kept to touch with what you have in mind for Christman. F.g. the day she is to come.



I do not want to undertake anything just before flying. Usually at that time one needs to waste a bit of time making up accounts to obtain an exit permit, if that business has not yet been streamline (but more likely it has gotten worse).

Sincerely yours,

Sir Ronald A. Fisher



RAF/rm